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MERRY CHRISTMAS
2023 has been another busy year for the team here
at Ultraguard HQ. We’ve travelled to 20
countries, attended 9 trade shows and exhibitions,
tripled our turnover, grown our distributor
network and won an award! In fact, it’s going to
be a hard year to improve upon but we’re all
relishing the challenge and are looking forward to
an even bigger 2024.

The success of 2023 wouldn’t have been possible
with out all of our friends, partners, suppliers and
customers and we are eternally grateful everyday
to each and every one of you.

We aim to hit the New Year running with new
projects already in the calendar, overseas visits
already booked and growth areas already
targeted.

From all of us here at Ultraguard, we would like
to wish everyone a very merry Christmas and a
prosperous New Year!


